
Class 3 Homework – Due Monday 6th June 2016 – Columbus, Scott, Cook, 

Armstrong 

Your homework over half term is to practise what we have been learning about 

time. You have been given a TV guide where you have to work out what time each 

TV programme finishes based on what time it starts and how long it lasts for.  

You should all be able to do this by yourself as we have been doing this in class. 

If you are really stuck, you can ask an adult for help.  

An extra challenge on your sheet is to write the time underneath each of the 

clocks.  

Please bring your homework in on the first day back after half term.  

Have a lovely holiday  
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Class 3 Homework – Due Monday 6th June 2016 - Fiennes 

 

Your homework over half term is to practise what we have been learning about 

time. You have been given a number of different word problems about time and 

need to use what you know to help you.  

Some of the questions involve digital time, which, although we haven’t been 

doing work on this recently, we did some work on it earlier in the year. See what 

you can remember and ask an adult for help if you get stuck.  

Please bring your homework in on the first day back after half term.  

Have a lovely holiday  

 

Class 3 Homework – Due Monday 6th June 2016 - Fiennes 

 

Your homework over half term is to practise what we have been learning about 

time. You have been given a number of different word problems about time and 

need to use what you know to help you.  

Some of the questions involve digital time, which, although we haven’t been 

doing work on this recently, we did some work on it earlier in the year. See what 

you can remember and ask an adult for help if you get stuck.  

Please bring your homework in on the first day back after half term.  

Have a lovely holiday  

 

 


